
Newman Memorial Hospital Is Expanding Urgent Care Clinic Hours! 

 

Newman Memorial Hospital is pleased to announce that we are expanding the hours of 

operation for our Urgent Care Clinic.  Effective immediately, Urgent Care Clinic will be open 7 

days a week from 8 am to 8 pm, including weekends and holidays.  This means improved 

access for our immediate and surrounding communities to the exceptional care you’ve come to 

expect from Newman Memorial Hospital. 

 

Our facility is unique to most urgent care clinics in that it is fully staffed by physicians.  When 

you need access to immediate healthcare, you can rest assured that you will be treated by a 

fully licensed doctor.  The mission of our Urgent Care Clinic is to provide this service area with 

fast, convenient and affordable quality care for minor episodic healthcare needs. 

 

Newman recognizes the importance of providing the community with a healthcare option that 

provides services to patients who need immediate care for non-emergency issues and are 

proud to step in and fulfill this need with a higher level of availability.  There are ongoing 

evaluations on how best to improve access to quality patient care.  This process is continuous 

and additional enhancements to expand access to quality patient care can be expected in the 

future.   

 


